
 

 

 

September 2015 

                                 First Past President’s Message 
  

Hello members of the Roseville Golf Club!  The season is winding down but there 
is still plenty of golf left to play.  In this newsletter I want to give an update and 
talk about the social media piece of the club.  This committee is led by Matt 
Eidsvoog and myself, along with Gary Krohn and Jesse Sierra.  We are on Twitter, 
Instagram and Facebook.  Twitter and Instagram are under @rgcsocial and 
Facebook is Roseville Golf Club.  You can also access the information on the RGC 
website at www.rosevillegolfclub.com.  Currently we use the accounts to post 
results from tournaments, entry deadlines, photo's from events and other useful 
club information.  The Facebook page also has useful tips and articles from the 
worldwide media from time to time.  In the future we will begin to develop our 
own material such as rule discussions where we will go out on the course at 
Diamond and talk with the rules committee on specific rules at Diamond Oaks.  
We will be posting videos on game improvement including drills and tips from 
various professionals and members.  We also plan to have a little fun with it as 
well and do some trick shots.  If you have any suggestions or would like to see us 
do a segment on a specific rule at Diamond Oaks or help with a specific part of 
your game let Matt or I know or comment on the Facebook page and we will get to 
work on it. 
 
One thing of note, if you view a photo or a post on any of the accounts, please click 
like or make a comment.  The reason why we ask this is when you view a post on 
Facebook and click "like", that helps our club in marketing.  As when you like 
something, your friends now see it and if one of them like it their friends see it 
and so on.  It really helps the club get our brand out there and potentially more 
members.  So if you see it on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter, please like it or 
comment on Facebook, like it or comment on Instagram or retweet it on Twitter.  
Again if you have any questions on this, let Matt or I know and we will assist you.  
If you want our help in setting you up to the accounts let us know as well.  Thanks 

http://www.rosevillegolfclub.com./


to all you members for supporting the Roseville Golf Club and see you out on the 
course. 

 

Bryan Lange 

1st Past President 

 

 

 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

  

Hello Roseville Golf Club members. This year has been flying by and I cannot believe 
that it is already heading into the final quarter of the year. The year has been filled with 
several fun events and I am sure the rest of the year will continue to add to this great 
year. We have one more away event that I hope to see another good turnout. 
 
I wish to give my congratulations to Paul Wilson who is this year’s Cub Champion.  
 
This will be my last newsletter of 2015 and I would like to thank everyone from the 
board for their support on such items as the update of the by-laws and the tournament 
guide, the changes of the mid-week events to be counted as tournaments, and testing of 

all flight skins. 
 
I thank each and every board member for your service through the year . The board and our membership 
make this the best club around. We had some bumps with some of the changes this year, but I hope they 
have made us a stronger club going forward for next year’s board and any future board. 
 
Our next open meeting is on Thursday September 17th at 6:30PM at the Legends and Hero’s at Diamond 
Oaks. This will be the election night so come and be involved is electing your board for 2016.  
Thanks to the membership for allowing me to serve a 2nd term as the RGC President and for your support.  
 
Jesse F. Sierra 
President 
Roseville Golf Club 

  

 

 

 

Vice President’s Message 

Hello to all Members!  Attached to this newsletter is a flyer outlining our 2015 
Christmas Party, please make note of the date and venue.  A Special Thanks for 
all of you who participated in our 50/50 raffle throughout the year.  The funds 
collected have allowed us to once again keep the cost of the Christmas party to a 
minimum.  The Christmas party will include an introduction of the 2016 Board 
of Directors, a great holiday dinner, dancing and raffle prizes. Trophies will also 

be awarded to those who won various tournaments throughout the year.   If you haven’t attended in 
the past you are missing out on a great opportunity to share a holiday tradition with your golfing 
buddies and their significant others.   



The Christmas party is also a great opportunity to bring a family member or a friend who may be 
thinking about joining RGC. 

 

I want to extend a special Congratulations to Charlie Aichele for running another successful and fun 
filled Twilight League.  Charlie has been running the league for many years and does a tremendous 
job!   

 

Russ Tabbert 

Vice-President 

Roseville Golf Club 

  

 

SECRETARY’S MESSAGE 

Hi everyone, the 2015 membership year is closed as of August 31st.  We finished 
the year with 287 active members.  Membership for 2016 will start on October 
1st.  If you know of anyone that would like to be a member, but hasn’t yet signed 
up, we have a special new member promotion going on as of the Invitational 
Tournament.  Through September 30th, they can join at the existing member 
renewal price of $80 during that time frame.  They can sign up on Pay Pal and 
use the “member renewal before December 15th” link.  They can also download a 
copy of the membership application at the www.rosevillegolfclub.com website 
and submit or mail it with payment, or drop it in the box at Diamond Oaks.  

There are also forms available at Diamond Oaks in the pro shop.  Just line 
through the 2015 date and put in 2016.  NCGA closed entries from September 1st 
to 30th, so I already know it will be for 2016.  If they join now, they can have the 
benefit of a 15 month membership as their membership would activate for the rest 
of 2015 and all of 2016.  There are still several tournaments before the end of the 
year, and new members can get a jump on qualifying rounds for the major 
tournaments to be eligible to play and compete for those tournaments 
individually or as part of your team.  See the major tournament qualification 
section on the tournament schedule on line or at the course. 

 As of this writing, the Diamond level benefits and fees have not been finalized but 
are expected soon and will be updated on the membership form when it becomes 
available.  As always, you can renew your regular membership or sign up a new 
member and add the Diamond membership at a later date.  If you purchase the 
Diamond upgrade through the pro shop, they can give you the member package at 
the time of payment.  Most everything in that package is only good for dates in the 
2016 calendar year anyway, so it doesn’t matter if you do that part later.   

I also maintain the address and phone lists as well as the membership portion of 
the computer at Diamond Oaks Golf Course.  I can be reached by email at 
chuck.heath@comcast.net , or by phone at (916) 995-9985.  If you have an email 
or address change, please use the link on the website at 
www.rosevillegolfclub.com so that the tournament director and the vice president 
will get the change as well.  Welcome to Roseville Golf Club’s 2015 members.  

Chuck Heath 
Secretary 
Roseville Golf Club 

http://www.rosevillegolfclub.com/
mailto:janieh@cwnet.com
http://www.rosevillegolfclub.com/


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Tournament Director’s Message 
         

Hi everybody,  

Just to want to let you know I am setting up the calendar for next year and have 
the following away tournaments.  Castle Oaks will be probably be sometime in 
February - April.  Poppy Hills/Old Del Monte will be October 8-9.  Plumas 
Pines/Graeagle Meadows will be July 23-24.  For the last tournament, we will be 
renting condos on the Plumas Pines golf course and having potluck dinners both 
Friday and Saturday nights.  More details will be following.   

If you have any questions, please contact me at either 
tourney@rosevillegolfclub.com or  
(916) 782-3579. 

See ya 

Gary A Krohn 
Tournament Director 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Tournament Bookkeeper’s Message 

Hello all, well it is election time and I hope to see all at the meeting to get their 
vote in and counted. 

 As for the books I feel we are in real good shape and will be fine the rest of   the 
year.  

It has been my pleasure to serve all of you at this position this year and feel most 
went quite smooth. 

I did have a couple of mistakes in the early part of year but being the great      club 
we are the members forgave me and we moved ahead. I look forward to seeing all 
of you at the course. 

 

Charlie Aichele  

Tournament Bookkeeper    
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Handicappers Report 

EQUITABLE STROKE CONTROL 

 

Course Handicap         Maximum Number 
     on Any Hole 
 
 9 or less     Double bogey 
10 through 19    7 
20 through 29    8 
30 through 39                 9 
40 or more    10  

I always include the ESC table in my reports and hopefully you are all using it 
and adjusting your scores before posting them.  

It is hard to believe that we are in September and here’s hoping that we actually 
see the fruits of the promised Super EL Nino that is supposed to drench us in rain 
this Fall and Winter.  The Eclectic results are rounding into shape and there are 
still four events left (including Labor Day) that will make up your final score for 
the year in this yearlong event. There are still plenty of opportunities to get out 
and play some golf. If you have a friend interested in joining the Roseville Golf 
Club, have them join this month and not only will they get the renewal rate, but 
they will also get the rest of this year and all of next year to enjoy their new 
membership. Take a look at Chuck Heath’s posting for details. 

As always, it has been a pleasure being your Handicapper again this year. Gary 
has been a fast study on the Tournament Director position and Charlie has been a 
big help in getting the entries to me for each event so that I can do the 
handicapping. Steve Ries is a pro at keeping up the Eclectic standings and Jesse 
Sierra on the Player of the Year standings. Your boards of officers work hard and 
are a great group of people to hang out with. I’ll see you on the course. 

      

    Ken Lyon, RGC Handicapper 

      

 Rules Chairwoman 

Well we are over half way through the year and there have not been any major  

Rules decisions come up, this means we are all playing good fair golf. 

The time clocks are doing their job along with the players since I have not had            
any penalties to issue this year. 

   Great job by the whole membership and keep it up , slow golf is not fun. 

  If you have questions or concerns, you can contact me at: 

      freidaaichele @yahoo.com 

  or 916-791-2457 

  Par the Course! 

  Freida Aichele 

  RGC Rules Chairman 

 



 

 

 

 

ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB 

OPEN MEETING 

Thursday 

 September 17, 2015 

6:30 PM 

The Legends Bar and Grill 

Diamond Oaks Golf Course 

 

Election of 2016 Officers 
 

Refreshments will be served 

50-50 drawing will be held for the 2015 Christmas/ 

Awards Banquet Fund  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2016 Election of Officers 

Slate of Candidates 

 
    President ……………………………Russ Tabbert 

  

                         Vice-President…………………… John Parola 

 

                         Secretary……………………………Chuck Heath 

 

    Treasurer……………………………Paul Christianson 

 

    Tournament Bookkeeper………Charlie Aichele 

 

    Member-at-Large…………………Jim Tiffany 

                 ………………… Joe Santone  

          

 
     Nominations from the floor will be accepted on the day of the elections. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Roseville Golf Club 

Christmas Party 
December 4, 2015 

6:00 PM – 11:00 PM 

To Be Held At: 

Morgan Creek Golf Club 
Cost: $35.00 per Person 

The Menu includes: 

Spinach Salad  

Caesar Salad 

Assorted Rolls 

Roasted Garlic Mashed Potatoes 

Roasted Red Potatoes 

Roasted Top Round of Beef 

Roasted Turkey Breast 

Holiday Desserts 

Pies and Cookies 

Tea 

Lemondade 

Coffee (Regular and Decaf) 

No Host Bar 

 

  Once again, our DJ will return this year with our 
dancing favorites and of course, there will be prizes and 
awards. 

 



Roseville Golf Club 

         Christmas Party 

        Saturday, December 4th 2015 

 

Morgan Creek Golf Club 

8791 Morgan Creek Land 
Roseville, CA 95747  

6:00 PM – 11:00PM 

(Cocktails at 6:00PM) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reservation Form 

 

Name(s) 
__________________________________________
______ 

 

Number attending ___________________x $35.00 = 
$_______ 

 

You may use PayPal or mail a check, along with this 
application, directly to: 

RGC 

P.O. Box 248 

Roseville, CA. 95678 

 

No Reservations will be accepted after November 22nd 2015.  

Any Applications received after that date will be placed on a 
waiting list. 



 


